
From: Neville West < >  

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 3:41 PM 

To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee 

<SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Fwd: Please Rescind Bylaw 122 

 

Dear Trustees 

 

I urge South Pender Island trustees to rescind Bylaw 122. It was hastily thrust upon us despite objections 

of the electorate who are rightfully concerned over the loss of personal agency over private space. 

 

This is troubling in any strata of society. Those who have agency over their lives are without question 

more productive and happier individuals and thus communities. Erode agency and people quickly feel 

neglected in the processes and manipulated by a few. It is not a sustainable social condition. When the 

world cries out for greater accommodation of the masses things like Bylaw 122 stand out as eroding that 

very agency. 

 

Neville West 

 

S.P.I. 
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